
Dogs 
on the estate



All dogs should be kept on a lead when walking
around the Dartington Estate. This is especially
important when close to the Deer Park and other
livestock areas.

Dogs are only allowed off-lead in Aller Park (please
see map below for guidance). 

We have an extensive network of public footpaths
around the estate so please don’t walk in fields where
there is no footpath or stray from the line of the path
where it crosses a field; even slight damage to crops
means a loss of income to farmers and growers.

Allowing dogs off lead in fields containing deer or
livestock can make the animals distressed, and
sometimes kill them. 

Please pick up after your dog as dog faeces can carry
diseases which are harmful to humans and animals.
There are dog poo bins placed around the estate.

Well-behaved dogs are welcome here but the
Dartington Trust is a working estate where we
care for our livestock, grow food and provide
habitat for wildlife.  We ask all visitors to act
with sensitivity when walking with dogs.

 

                                                                                  

 



No dogs are allowed in the sports field areas of the
estate. These are for sporting activities only.  Please
pick up after your dog if using the footpath beside
the sports field, as it is an area where children play.

Dartington estate map for dog owners


